
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/30/2024-25     Date: 10-06-2024 

CIRCULAR 

 

                                                                         VALUE OF THE MONTH: KINDNESS العطف 
 

                             SUBJECT: EID-UL-ADHA HOLIDAYS  

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

In observance of Eid-Ul-Adha, the school will remain closed on Saturday, 15th June 2024 to 

Tuesday, 18th June 2024. Regular school will resume from Wednesday, 19th June 2024. 

 

We extend our best wishes to everyone on the occasion of Eid-Ul-Adha on behalf of The Central 

School's Management and Staff. 

 

We wish you all a very happy and blessed Eid-Ul-Adha in advance. 

 

 
 
 

 Regards, 

 

 

 ADMINISTRATION 


